
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 
  

ESHER CHURCH OF ENGLAND HIGH SCHOOL 
MORE LANE  ESHER  SURREY  KT10 8AP 

01372 468068 / head@esherhigh.surrey.sch.uk 
www.esherhigh.surrey.sch.uk 

Head of School : Mr A King 

1 April 2022 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

We arrive at the end of another busy term with so many amazing moments to celebrate across the school. We 
have had classrooms buzzing with learning, students visiting universities, employers visiting students, dance 
groups performing at theatres, daily sporting fixtures after school, cooking restaurant quality food for staff and 
parents, our second ‘BE MORE’ day today, and so much more! If you want to keep up to speed on these amazing 
events, make sure you follow us on our Instagram or Facebook pages. 

As we head into the Easter break, it is a chance for us all to reflect on the importance of this time in the Church of 
England. Easter brings the message of hope and new life in times of uncertainty. We remember that through 
death, Jesus was enabling new life and light by his resurrection on the first Easter morning. Using this message 
with children is a great way to get them re-energised for the new term. Get them to think about what new 
beginning may await them in the new term after the holidays! 

Messages for returning after the holidays – first day back Tuesday 19 April 

Edulink One app 

Most of you will see this via an email or notification sent via Edulink. If you haven’t and are not set up with your 
own log in for the Edulink One app, please contact the school so we can help you get set up. You will see 
everything from timetables, school reports, achievement points, detentions and after school clubs for your child 
by having the app set up. Email office@esherhigh.surrey.sch.uk for help. 

On time and ready to learn 

We will be making punctuality to school and lessons a priority next term. It is a habit that has lapsed this year on 
the return from working in bubbles and will be a keen focus for all staff. Your support with this will be appreciated 
and will make a difference. 

Uniform 

On return, with the warmer weather, students will no longer be needing to wear coats in the classroom. This 
means, each student will need to have their blazer on as part of their full school uniform. As always, school shoes 
need to be worn with school uniform, not trainers. On PE days, a blazer is not required, but items of school PE kit 

javascript:mt('office','esherhigh.surrey.sch.uk','','')


 

 

 
  

    

are. We will remain with the rule that PE kit can be worn to school on days when students have a practical PE or 
dance lesson. 

Covid Guidance 

As you are probably aware, free Lateral Flow Device tests will no longer be available from today. The guidance 
from the DfE advises that students who are unwell and have a high temperature should stay at home and avoid 
contact with other people. They can return to school when they no longer have a high temperature and are well 
enough to attend. 

You will have seen from our emails we had a visit from Ofsted this half term. We are awaiting their report and will 
share it with you as soon as it is available. 

I hope you all have a wonderful holiday. We look forward to seeing all our students back in school on Tuesday 19 
April. 

Yours faithfully 

 
Mr A King 
Head of School 


